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43rd Session of the Universal Periodic Review

Review of Burundi
03 May 2023
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Mr President, 

Sri Lanka welcomes the delegation of Burundi and appreciates their presentation. 

We appreciate Burundi’s continued engagement in the UPR Cycle. Sri Lanka welcomes progressive measures including of institutional and judicial, taken by Burundi to Combat Gender-based Violence. Further, Sri Lanka positively noted National Women’s Economic Empowerment Programme 2019–2027 to contribute to strengthening women’s access to resources.
In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Burundi,
1. Continues efforts to improve the rights of women in the social, cultural, economic and political spheres.

2. Ensures the right to education for all by enhancing access to education.

We wish Burundi success in its UPR engagement. 
